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Eoin O'Connor

From: Alan Walsh <awalsh@lawaters.ie>
Sent: Thursday 20 May 2021 17:00
To: Oxigen Waste Transfer
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application 

Dear Jennifer, 
 
Thank you for your email and the information included in it.  
 
The Local Authority Waters Programme (LAWPRO) is a national shared service for local authorities. LAWPRO is not a 
statutory body and therefore not a statutory consultee. 
We do not make submissions or comment on planning applications and EIAs, unless requested to by a local authority. 
 
We recommend that you refer to Offaly County Council with this consultation.  
 
Regards, 
Alan 

Alan Walsh | Communications and Marketing Lead  
T 076 106 6233   M 087 257 9713  
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